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NEW OFFICERS’ EVENING
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Tuesday 27th or Thursday 29th June 2017 at 7pm

Have you been elected your WI’s new 
President, Treasurer or Secretary?

Are you a new committee member?

Are you excited but puzzled about what’s involved?

Don’t sit puzzling any longer, as Corporal Jones would say Don’t panic Captain Mainwaring!  The Advisers are here to lend a helping hand.   Come along to the Federation Office at Park Farm on Tuesday 27th June or Thursday 29th June from 7pm when we will be there to answer your questions and guide you through the duties you have taken on. We’ll even throw in a cup of tea or coffee and a cake.
Please fill in and return the slip below indicating which evening you would like to attend and the position you now hold. We can then ensure that we have enough Advisers there to help you.
**Please reply by Friday 16th June 2017.  

There is no charge for either of these events and we look forward to meeting you.
If you are unable to attend please call the office to let them know as soon as possible
Julie

H Julie Higgins









Members Advisory Committee 

………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please tear off and return 
New Officers’ Evening on Tuesday 27th June or Thursday 29th June at Park Farm 7pm
WI ………………………………………………  Contact Name …………………………………………
Address……………………………………………………………………….…..…….……………………
………………………………………………………….……………….………………………….…………

Tel No……………………………………… Email…………………………………………………………
Please list names, a contact number and indicate which date they wish to attend below
	Name and Position
	Telephone number in case we need to call you on the day – pref. mobile
	27th or 29th June

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Please return to SWFWI, Unit 11, Park Farm Business Centre, Fornham St. Genevieve, Bury St. Edmunds, Suffolk, IP28 6TS
_1324981213.bin

